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FOR INDUSTRIAL USE

savopine

 A LIQUID AROMATIC CLEANSER, DISINFECTANT AND DEODORANT.

CONTAINS PINE OIL AND PHENOLICS

GUARANTEE:

Pine oil...................................10.0%
Sodium ortho-benzyl para-chlorophenate......4.3%

REGISTRATION NO 11746 (PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT)

DANGER/CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: 

LOT NO:

Manufactured by :
WEST PENETONE INC.
10900 SECANT Street

VILLE D'ANJOU, QUEBEC H1J 1S5
(514)355-4660 OU 1 800 361-8927
Branches in principal cities

*Registered Trade Mark

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
For General Cleaning:  Mix fifteen (15) mL of SAVOPINE to one
litre of warm water for mopping, scrubbing, cleaning and
sprinkling floors, walls, and cellars in office buildings,
restaurants, mills, schools, etc.

For Disinfecting:  Mix twelve (12) mL of SAVOPINE to one litre of
warm water and apply to the previously cleaned surface.



Allow surface to remain wet for 10 minutes, then remove excess
liquid.  Prepare a fresh solution for each use.                

Sinks and Wash Basins:  Scrub above and beneath units with a
solution of fifteen(15) mL of SAVOPINE to one litre of warm
water.  Then wash out with the same solution, pouring the
remainder into the drain pipe.

Toilets and Urinals:  The seat and floor around the toilets and
urinals should be scrubbed regularly with a solution of
fifteen(15) mL of SAVOPINE to one liter of warm water.

Garbage Cans:  As a deodorant, thoroughly soak with a SAVOPINE
solution, fifteen (15)mL to one liter of warm water.  Rinse the
empty can with some of the solution and leave the wash in the
can.

SAVOPINE when tested by the A.O.A.C. method, is guaranteed to
have a phenol coefficient of 5.0 against Salmonella typhosa and
Staphylococcus aureus.

IMPORTANT:

To make a satisfactory emulsion, always use fresh, tepid water. 
Pour required quantity of SAVOPINE into the vessel first, then
add tepid water and mix well.

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED 
May cause skin and eye irritation.  Avoid contact with eyes and
skin.  In case of contact, flush with plenty of water.  If
irritation persists, get medical attention.

Care should be taken to avoid contamination of food.  Equipment
disinfected with SAVOPINE should be rinsed with potable
(drinking) water prior to use.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:

If accidentally swallowed, give large quantities of milk, beaten
egg whites or flour and water.  Do not induce vomiting.  Call a
physician or poison control centre immediately.

DISPOSAL:

1.Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings to
the treatment site. 2. Follow provincial instructions for any
required additional cleaning of the container prior to its
disposal. 3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.



4. Dispose the container in accordance with provincial
requirements. 5. For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

MADE IN CANADA
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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